
 

„Falling Walls“- Science Slam 2017 

 You are currently conducting research (in any field).  

 You are able to explain your research in an easy way that is also 

comprehensible for non-specialists.  

 You enjoy being on stage.  

 You are able to speak freely.  

 Maybe your English also is pretty good?  

 You have a sense of humor. 

 You have already earned a first university degree.  

 

If you can check all the boxes above, this offer is for you!  

The DAAD would like to invite you to participate in an international Science Slam 

competition. 

 

Interested?  

Contact Susanne Bandau (BSU FMO, Minsk, Leningradskaya 20; phone: +375-17-2095990 
daad-bsu@yandex.by) or one of the other DAAD-lecturers in Belarus. He/she will provide 
you with further information.  
 
Science Slam “Falling walls” – what is it all about?  
More information: http://falling-walls.com/lab   
A workshop preparing for a professional performance will take place at BSU, Minsk 
on Friday June 23rd 2017. 
The Science Slam Competition with participants from all over Belarus will be held on the 
following day. 
The winner of the Science Slam Competition in Belarus may have the opportunity to 
participate in the international finale in Berlin in fall 2017, if his/her performance is in 
English. 
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